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DECISION No. 350
SUPERVISION AND DATES OF THE GENERAL ELECTION IN

BOSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA

The Permanent Council,

Also taking into consideration the recommendation of the Steering Board of the Peace
Implementation Council agreed upon at its meeting in Lisbon on 5 May 2000, as well as the
statements of High Representative Ambassador Wolfgang Petritsch and
Ambassador Robert Barry, Head of the OSCE Mission to Bosnia and Herzegovina, at the
meeting of the Permanent Council on 11 May 2000,

- Decides that the OSCE will supervise general elections in the autumn of the year 2000
in Bosnia and Herzegovina;

- Recommends to the Provisional Election Commission that it should take a decision on
holding general elections on 11 November 2000;

- Authorizes the Secretary General to take necessary preparatory action.


